
Call  for  Proposals:  Teaching  Excellence  Symposium 

Register:  Teaching  Excellence  Symposium 

University  Press:  Native  Authors  in  Humboldt 

Sign  Up  for  Mid-Semester  Feedback  

02/21/23 

THIS  WEEK'S  NEWSLETTER 

TEACHING  EXCELLENCE  SYMPOSIUM 
REIMAGINING  HUMBOLDT  AS  A  CAL  POLY 

Join  in  the  celebration  of  Humboldt  educators’ 
creativity  and  commitment  to  reimagining 
teaching  as  a  polytech.  Share  your  stories  on 
Friday,  April  28th. 

Register  for  the  Symposium  and  hear  from  a  panel 
of  educators  on  how  they  are  imagining  their  work 
within  a  polytechnic;  explore  engaging  print  and 
interactive  digital  posters,  and  engage  in  teaching 
stories  with  colleagues. 

April  28th  •  11:00  am  - 2:00  pm  •  Lunch  Provided 

https://ctl.humboldt.edu/content/teaching-excellence-symposium-spring-2023


ANNUAL  TEACHING  EXCELLENCE  SYMPOSIUM  SUBMISSIONS 
WHAT IS YOUR STORY? 

Submit  a  proposal  for  a  paper  poster,  interactive  digital  poster,  or  a  text  narrative
by  March  31st. 

Paper  Posters:  Open  poster  session  highlighting  inspiring,  innovative,  and/or
impactful  work  around  teaching,  learning,  and  related  research 
Interactive,  Digital  Posters:  Open  poster  session  using  clickable  links, 
slideshow  mode,  videos,  etc. 
Text  Narrative:  Share  a  story  of  your  teaching/students'  learning  in  text 
format  and  it  will  be  posted  in  the  CTL  online  gallery  and  also  via  a  QR  code  i
the  Symposium  handout  (See  last  year's  text  narrative  example  for  ideas). 
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UNIVERSITY  PRESS 
HIGHLIGHTING  NATIVE  AUTHORS  IN  HUMBOLDT 

The  Press  at  Cal  Poly  Humboldt  has  proudly  supported 

600+  authors  on  the  Humboldt  Digital  Commons 

platform  —  which  publishes  and  promotes  research 

and  creative  works  . 
This  year’s  works  showcase  native  voice's  in  Humboldt 

County,  magical  journeys  through  the  redwoods, 
multilingual  literature,  University-led  climate  research, 
and  North  Coast  art.  

Read  Cal  Poly  Humboldt's   published  stories   here 

DON'T  FORGET  TO  REQUEST  YOUR  MID-SEMESTER  FEEDBACK  
NON-EVALUATIVE FEEDBACK FROM YOUR STUDENTS  

Mid-Semester  Feedback  is  a  discovery  process  that 
solicits  feedback  from  students  on  important  aspects 
within  a  course.  The  goal  is  to  identify  any  possible 
changes  that  may  have  a  positive  impact  on  students' 
learning  experiences. 

Find  out  more  and  submit  a 
request  for  
Mid-Semester  Feedback  on  the 
CTL  website  

Contact  the  CTL 
ctl@humboldt.edu  ·  http://ctl.humboldt.edu 
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